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The fund finance market has certainly supported the FFA's change in venue for the Global
Symposium to Miami. The event has now been sold out for several weeks and 600 people are
currently registered. Market participants have been scrambling to find sponsorship passes that
have yet to be allocated. The FFA is extremely appreciative of the support the market has given
the event and regrets that facility constraints are preventing further registrants. You can get on
the waitlist for the event here.
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